
	

	

	
	
	
																								**TRAFFIC	ADVISORY	–	WEST	LOS	ANGELES**	

																																		ROSCOMARE	ROAD,	FROM	STRADELLA	ROAD	TO	ROSCOMARE	ROAD	
	
LOS	ANGELES,	CA.		November	25,	2020		

	
	

		WHAT:	City	of	Los	Angeles,	Bureau	of	Street	Services	will	be	repairing	the	street			
	due	to	a	water	main	rupture.	

	
		Traffic	will	be	restricted	during	the	scheduled	working	hours.	
	
		WHEN:	Monday,	November	30,	2020	to	Tuesday,	December	1,	2020,	6:30	A.M.	to		
		4:00	P.M.		
	
		WHERE:	2113	Roscomare	Rd.,	Stradella	Rd.	to	2066	Roscomare	Rd.	

	
										 	 		CONTACT:		ANTONIO	BECERRA	

																												BUREAU	OF	STREET	SERVICES		
																												(818)	756-8651	

	
About	StreetsLA	
The	Bureau	of	Street	Services,	also	known	as	StreetsLA,	is	part	of	the	Department	of	Public	Works	
and	 responsible	 for	 preserving,	 protecting,	 maintaining,	 and	 renewing	 the	 City	 of	 Los	 Angeles'	
street	 network	 and	 urban	 forest.	 This	 includes	 our	 streets,	 sidewalks,	 bikeways,	 trees,	 and	
medians.	The	men	and	women	of	StreetsLA	are	committed	to	providing	high-quality,	efficient,	and	
equitable	services	across	our	great	city	and	communities.	We	strive	to	build	our	services	around	
integration,	innovation,and	inclusion.	
		
For	more	information,	please	visit:	https://streetsla.lacity.org/	
Media	Contact	
Public	Affairs	Office	
(213)	978-0333	Main	Office	|	publicworks.publicaffairs@lacity.org	


